
 
 

IMMEDIATE ATTENTION: 
If you attended an event at RomWeber Party Place in Batesville, IN on 09/12/2020, there is a possibility that 
you may have been exposed to COVID-19. If you attended this event please take the following precautions: 

Self-quarantine at your home until 09/26/2020 and seek COVID-19 testing. 
If you begin to experience symptoms of COVID-19, seek testing and self-isolate from your family. 

 

COVID-19 testing is available in Ripley County at the Ripley County Fairgrounds in 

Osgood. 

To register, please visit: lhi.care/covidtesting or call 888-634-1116. 
 
Symptoms of COVID-19 include: 

 Fever or chills 
 Cough 
 Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
 Fatigue 
 Muscle or body aches 
 Headache 
 New loss of taste or smell 
 Sore throat 
 Congestion or runny nose 
 Nausea or vomiting 
 Diarrhea 

David J. Welsh, M.D.  Ripley County Health Officer 

djwelsh_1980@yahoo.com 
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